



DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

Ottawa 4, August 7, 1963.

S-E-C-R-E-T

179823

Dear Mr. Robertson:

Before leaving, over the weekend, for an anticipated absence of two weeks, the Minister of Justice referred to the draft security review order and said that the Prime Minister and himself were insistent that a review procedure of the kind envisaged in the draft order be set up as early as possible. I assume that you have had similar advice from the Prime Minister.

In view of these instructions I would suggest that the security panel be convened at an early date in order to settle definitely upon the terms of the security review order which they are prepared to put forward as the best scheme if a procedure of this kind is to be implemented.

Yours truly,

Deputy Minister.

R. Gordon Robertson, Esq., Clerk of the Privy Council, Privy Council Office, Ottawa 4, Ontario.